
INVITATION TO BID 

For the Waterford Township Public Safety Building 

Auburn Ave and Carl Hasselhan Drive 

Atco, Camden County, New Jersey 

 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids for Bid #2016-19 Waterford Public Safety Building will 

be received at the Camden County Improvement Authority – 2220 Voorhees Town Center, 

Voorhees, New Jersey 08043 on Friday, November 18, 2016 at 11:00 AM prevailing time by the 

Camden County Improvement Authority or designee.   

 

Copies of the Bid Documents may be obtained at the office of Bach Associates, PC, 304 White 

Horse Pike, Haddon Heights, New Jersey 08035 (856) 546-8611 upon payment of the sum of 

$75.00 (nonrefundable) for each set, payable to Bach Associates, PC.  Please contact the architect 

regarding shipping of the documents. 

 

There will be a Pre-bid meeting for this project on Friday, October 21, 2016, at 10:00 AM, at 

the Waterford Township Municipal Building, 2131 Auburn Avenue, Atco, NJ 08004.  Bidders 

are strongly encouraged to attend the pre-bid meeting.  

 

Deadline for submission of bidder questions to Bach Associates is 5:00 PM on Monday, October 

31, 2016 

 

Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975, c.127 (N.J.A.C. 17:27) and 

N.J.S.A 10:5-31 et seq.   

 

Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1999, c. 238, (N.J.S.A. 34:11-56.48 to 

57) where applicable. 

 

In the event of any inconsistencies between this advertisement, as published, and the bid 

documentation, the bid documentation shall control.   

 

 

James P. Blanda, Executive Director,  

Camden County Improvement Authority 


